OPEN HOUSE

If this date does not work for your
family, please contact the office
and we can set up an alternate
time to tour the school. I look
forward to meeting you and
starting a new chapter of your
child's education!

~Mrs. Moll

Date: March 27th

Presentations will run every 15
minutes in the library at 3:15,
3:30, 3:45 and 4:00pm. Families
only need to attend one session.
Following each presentation,
families are welcomed to tour the
school and meet the 3rd grade
staff in rooms 201 and 206.

WEBSITE: www.aquinascatholicschools.org




-AOUNAS WELCOME TO BLESSED SACRAMENT SCHOOL

Welcome 3rd Grade Families,

It is with great excitement that I write this letter of introduction as the Principal of Blessed
Sacrament Elementary School. I am honored to have the opportunity to lead a school with such
persevering students, an extremely dedicated staff, and a supportive school community. I have
been fortunate enough to participate in Catholic education throughout my own educational
journey. I attended Winona Area Catholic Schools and graduated from Cotter High School. I
received my Bachelor’s Degree in Elementary Education, with a minor in Early Childhood
Education, and my Masters in Educational Leadership from Viterbo University. Through this
Masters program I also obtained Principal and Director of Instruction Licenses.

On a personal note, my husband, Kyle, and I live in La Crosse. We have two children, our
daughter, Sequoia (8) and our son, Vern (6) who both attend school at Cathedral. They keep us
very busy! We are proud to be part of the Aquinas Catholic Schools because of the rich learning
experiences it provides for all students.

I have been dedicated to the field of education for 18 years, 8 years in administration and 10 years
of elementary teaching experience. I view education as a life-long process and expect that I will
continue to learn much about the distinctiveness of Blessed Sacrament School in the years to
come. The relationships between families and the school are vital to the success of our students. I
look forward to meeting you during our “Open House” on April 4th. However, if you have any
questions or concerns prior to that date, 'm more than happy to help in any way. My contact
information is kate.moll@aquinasschools.org or 608-782-5564.
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In Partnership,

Kate Moll, Principal
Blessed Sacrament School
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2ND GRADE "BUMP UP" DAY

Dear Student,

Welcome to grade 3 at Blessed Sacrament School. I'm excited to have the students join
our staff on March 25th from 12:45-2:30 p.m. for our annual "Bump Up" day. Students that
are enrolled and attending Cathedral will come over on a bus to join us. Any new families

are welcome to drop their incoming student off for the afternoon. During this time, the
students will get to meet Mrs. Moll, the third grade teaching staff, and tour the school. We
will go over expectations, routines, and schedules for the upcoming school year. Students
will also have the opportunity to ask questions about the transition. A welcome packet will
be sent home in mid-May, but if you have any questions beforehand, please do not
hesitate to reach out 608-782-5564 or kate.molleaquinasschools.org. | look forward to
meeting each one of you!

In Partnership,

Mrs. Moll, School Principal
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